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Licensing 
 

Subject: FW: Open Licence Applications 

 

From: Cllr. Alex Fuhrmann 
Sent: 20 November 2024 19:21 
To: Aileen Powell 
Subject: Re: Open Licence Applications 

 
Thank you Aileen, 

Comment: 

I am a Weymouth DC Ward Cllr and Weymouth Town Councillor, and note the business is well known across 
the town. In light of the review, I wish to fully support the recommendation for the licence to be revoked. My 
concerns (and support of the recommendation by DP) in regards to crime C disorder highlighted in the report. I 
also raise concerns with the effect on public safety in the risk to food preparation/service to the public. 

 

Kind Regards, 
 

Cllr Alex Fuhrmann 
Weymouth Town C Dorset Council 
Ward - Westham 
#LoveWeymouth 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Aileen Powell 
Sent: 20 November 2024 9:25 AM 
To: Cllr. Alex Fuhrmann 
Subject: Re: Open Licence Applications 

Hi Cllr Fuhrmann 

It would be very helpful to have a Cllr view on this one. Making a "representation" is just a straightforward matter of 
emailing us, either directly to the team, licensing@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk or via myself. That is the easy bit. The 
Licensing Act is very restrictive in what we can take into consideration with these applications. This all centres 
around the four "Licensing Objectives" of: - 

 
• Prevention of Crime and Disorder 
• Prevention of Public Nuisance 
• Public Safety 
• Protection of Children from Harm 

 
Any representations (comments etc) that relate to one of these objectives will be accepted as a valid representation, 
anything that is not will not. This means in practice we do not take into account things like traffic or parking as these 
fall outside our remit and under planning. Representations can be in support of the premises or in support of the 
review. The review will go before a Licensing Sub-Committee who will hold a hearing where the folks who have 
made reps can attend and speak if they wish. The Committee will then decide what to do. 
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Hopefully that is enough to start with, but if you want any further help you are welcome to ask me anytime - or 
there is the Statutory Guidance that the Home Office produce that is really good at Revised Guidance issued under 
section 182 of the Licensing Act 2003 

 

Kind regards 
Aileen 

 

 
Aileen Powell 

Licensing Team Leader 

Community & Public Protection 

Dorset Council 

 

dorsetcouncil.gov.uk 

 

 
 
 
 

From: Cllr. Alex Fuhrmann < 
Sent: 19 November 2024 19:34 
To: Aileen Powell 
Subject: Re: Open Licence Applications 

 
Hi Aileen, 

 
RE: Weymouth Tandoori Licence Review 

 

Could you advise how cllrs (not on licencing committee) should make comments on an application 
please? Apologies, I've not done this before. 

 

Kind Regards, 
 

Cllr Alex Fuhrmann 
Weymouth Town C Dorset Council 
Ward - Westham 
#LoveWeymouth 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


